
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

 

 

The children are looking forward to celebrating Harvest Festival next week.  Ahead of the 

special assembly that the children will take part in next Friday*, we would like to invite 

parents to donate food items that will be donated to members of our local community who 

are struggling the most. 

 

Along with non-perishable items like canned and packet goods, this year we would like to 

bring the spirit of Harvest Festival into the church by decorating with fresh produce, 

hopefully from our families gardens and kitchens.  All donations of Autumn flora, home 

baked goods like bread knots, fresh fruits and vegetable of the season. 

 

Please could these items be dropped off at the main front porch (of the mansion) on either 

Wednesday or Thursday next week. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

*Caroline Simm will be in touch with parents today about the Pre-prep Harvest Festival  

 

 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Rachel   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


